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The Port Authority of Guam would like to inform the public that Family Beach 
will re-open for recreational use on August 1, 2009.  The facility was temporarily 
closed last month to address environmental issues which have now been resolved.   
 
In order to ensure the safety of residents using the beach, the Port will now require 
written requests to be submitted at least 48 hours in advance for the use of the 
area.  The request must be submitted to the Port Authority Commercial Division 
located at 1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201, Piti, Guam. For more information, 
please contact the Commercial Division at 477-5931 extension 349 or 481.  
Inquiries and/or requests may also be sent to Marylyne Pecina at 
mrpecina@portguam.com or Doris Sanchez at ddsanchez@portguam.com.  

 

Contact: Port Marketing Administrator Bernadette Meno 

Phone: (671) 477-5931 ext. 545    Email: bmeno@portguam.com 
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